
 

CENTRAL INFORMATION COMMISSION 

ClC Bhawan, Baba Gangnath Marg,  

Munirka, New Delhi- 110067. 

Tel: 011 – 26182594 Email: registryicab2018@gmail.com 

No. CICOM/R/2018/50185/217                         Dated: 03/04/2018 

To, 

Sh. Kamal Thakur 

H No 170, Ward No. 8, 

Mohan Colony, Solan, 

Himachal Pradesh  

Subject – Information under RTI Act 2005 
 
Sir, 
 

With reference to the RTI Application received on 18.03.2018, the information sought 
by you regarding status of the non compliance application filed in Second Appeal no. 
CIC/VS/A/2015/901542, following information is provided:- 

 
 A letter dated 08.09.2017 was received from the concerned CPIO, Sh. Vijay 

Garg, Director Works providing the sought for information to the appellant in compliance of 
the CIC order CIC/VS/A/2015/901542 dated 19.01.2017. Since the order had already been 
complied with by the respondent authority, no further action has been taken in view of the 
compliance report submitted by the CPIO. 

 
Copy of the reply dated 08.09.2017 is enclosed. 
 
If you are not satisfied with this reply, you can file a First Appeal before the First 

Appellate Authority (FAA), CIC, if you so desire, on the following address: 
AS & FAA 

ClC Bhawan, Baba Gangnath Marg,  
Munirka, New Delhi- 110067 

 
 

(A.K. Talapatra) 
DR to CIC (AB) 

 
Copy:- 1. RTI CELL, CIC 


